
Deer Valley 

Next Years 5th Graders 

 

Parent/Guardian(s): 

All fifth-grade students are invited to attend an educational trip to the Deer 

Valley YMCA Camp as part of our environmental L.E.A.F program. The trip is over 

two and a half days and takes place during the first nine weeks of the fifth-grade 

school year.  Additional information can be found on the following link: 

To Register:    
https://www.familyid.com/penn-trafford-school-district/deer-valley-5th-grade-student-

registration-2022-2023. 

 

Deer Valley Dates To Note 

● April 5, 7:00 PM- General Information Meeting-Penn Middle School 

Auditorium 

● April 22, 2022- Parent Chaperone Portion must be completed to be 

considered for the trip. 

● May 5, 2022-Student Registration Portion must be completed. 

● Week of May 9, 2022- Parent Chaperone Lottery will take place. 

● Week of May 16, 2022-Parent Chaperones will be notified of the 

chaperone selection.  If the principal calls you confirming that you are 

a chaperone, arrange for your clearances immediately. Do not delay.  

Waiting will jeopardize your attendance.  This process takes time. 

● July 1, 2022- Parent Chaperone Clearances must be delivered to 

student’s elementary school.  

● August 22, 2022-Last Day to receive a refund for non-attendance. 

● Week of September 19, 2022-Deer Valley Trip will take place. 

● Monday, September 19-Wednesday, September 21, 2022 

● Harrison Park and McCullough Elementary 

● Wednesday, September 21-Friday, September 23, 2022 

● Level Green, Sunrise, and Trafford Elementary 
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